
 

Update: COVID-19 
 
The PSA is aware that the Department of Employment and Labour in the Northern Cape has not 
complied by providing members with personal protective equipment (PPE) in all seven offices in the 
Province. The Management of the Department in Kimberley has been warned to stop providing 
members with desktop cleaners instead of proper hand sanitisers. 
 
Members should take note that they must use hand sanitisers that contain at least 60% alcohol. 
Members are also cautioned not to expose themselves to harmful situations whilst discharging their 
functions while not being provided with the necessary PPE. Such incidences should be reported to 
management for the necessary guidance. 
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